
 

 

29th January 2020 

Matthew Bourgaize Search Update 

Our last updates appealing for people who matched Matthew’s description has led to two people 

coming forward, and we want to thank them for doing so. 

Officers are continuing to pursue lines of enquiry. 

However, we have now taken the decision that unless there is a major development in the search, we 

will no longer provide public updates. 

We want to thank everyone who has contacted us, and we urge anyone who believes they see 

Matthew to call JESCC on 725111 immediately so we can dispatch any officers in the area. The more 

timely the information, the better.  

We reiterate that the best way to contact us is by calling JESCC and not leaving comments on our 

Facebook page, as it is not monitored 24/7. 

Please look at the attached picture of Matthew and contact us with any information you may have – 

let us decide how valuable it is, don’t keep it to yourself. 

The search remains active. 

 

 


